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20th May 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the government announced on 10th May that they would like schools to 
welcome back children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 to school from 1st June at the earliest, 
provided that the 5 key tests set by government were met. 
 
I am writing to give you a further update regarding the possible re-opening of Our Lady of the Assumption 
to more pupils. 
 
The main concern and priority for the Governors is ensuring the safety and wellbeing of the children and 
staff at OLA.  I will be meeting with the Governors over half term to discuss the plan for a possible re-
opening.  This will give us the opportunity to check that everything has been done to make school as safe 
as possible and reduce the risk of spreading the virus.  It is important that school has time to prepare 
properly for children to return and therefore we have decided to delay opening so we will not be inviting 
children back straight after half term. 
 
School will continue to be open for key worker and vulnerable children after half term.  If you are a key 
worker and you know that you will need to send your child into school, it is important that you let us 
know, irrespective of which year group your child is in, to enable us to plan effectively.  Please email 
admin@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk with details of when you will be sending your child or children into 
school. 
 
I will write to parents again at the end of next week to set out our plans in more detail. 
 
Once again, I thank you for your patience and understanding in these difficult times. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Askew 
Headteacher 
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